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10th December 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

Christmas Movies (PG) 

Parental Consent Needed 

 

As we approach the Christmas season, we are wanting to offer the children the opportunity 

to watch a Christmas movie. 

 

We are considering watching Nativity or Home Alone which are rated PG.  While we believe 

these films are suitable for our Year 1 and Year 2 children, we would like to ensure that 

every child’s comfort level is respected. Therefore, we kindly request your permission for 

your child to participate in watching one or both of these movies during our planned 

sessions.  If you have any concerns regarding the content of these films, please feel free to 

reach out to us. 

 

Please ensure your child returns the permission slip below by the end of the week, so we 

can go ahead with our festive movie sessions without delay.  Thank you for your cooperation 

and continued support. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Mrs Harness, Miss Tierney & Miss Worsley 

Year 1 & Year 2 Team 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Christmas Movies (PG) - Parental Consent 
 

Child’s Name:  ___________________________________ Class:  ________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to watch Nativity and/or Home Alone which are rated PG. 

 

Signed:  ________________________________________ Date:  _________________ 
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